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Hector P. Garcia, M. D.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Hector:

Enclosed herewith is the copy of the letter mentioned to you
on the telephone relative to our interest and request on behalf of
Mrs. Ninfa Rodriguez and Mrs. Beatrice Perez and their continued
participation in the Vista Program in the Robstown area.

In view of your personal interest expressed regarding the
outstanding job these ladies have been doing with Vista in Robstown,
I have been glad to urge that their participation in the Program be
extended. I am disappointed that Mr. Ramos' letter does not respond
favorably to our desire that their contracts be extended for at least
one additional year. However, I have noted his statement in paragraph
2, page 2, to the effect that they are examining the possibility of
extending the terms of service of Mrs. Rodriguez and Mrs. Perez until
such time as new Community Volunteers can be recruited and trained.
I will continue my interest in this regard in an effort to be helpful
in every possible way.

With kindest personal regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

9- S. a.+4- b'*2 0*14:bEncl.
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Hector P. Garcia, M. D.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Hector:

I am continuing in contact with Air Force Headquarters
in an effort to be helpful to Sergeant Jose L. Garcia regard-ing his request for humanitarian reassignment.

Enclosed herewith is the copy of an interim letter
of reply I have received from Air Force Headquarters. Ihave forwarded to them copies of the documents in supportof this case which you recently sent me and have requestedthat they see that these documents are considered along
with other evidence submitted by Sergeant Garcia on his
humanitarian request. Just as soon as I receive any further
information from Air Force Headquarters I will write youagain.

With kindest regards, I am

F)
 Sincerely yours,

( J~hn Young

Encl . U


